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Phone					            Anti-Partition of Ireland League, Chancery   8191						      [redacted]		
           Ext   28						   April 19th 1939



On behalf of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League I have
pleasure in inviting you to attend at the second meeting of
the Clapham Branch of the League which is  being held on
Monday next, April 24th at the L.C.C. School in Oldridge Road,
off Balham High Road, almost opposite the Balham Hippodrome
(nearest station Clapham South) at 8 p.m.

The  objects and programme of the Anti-Partition of Ireland
League, which is strictly constitutional and non-party, will
be explained by a number of speakers, and it is hoped that 
a sufficient number of well-wishers of the movement will 
attend to ensure the establishment of a successful branch in
The Clapham district.      		 And it is hoped that all.

I feel confident that you will make a special effort to
attend at this meeting and to bring any of your friends who
are interested in the movement. At the meeting the election
of branch officers will be completed and a drive will be
started to recruit members for the League in your district.

The name and address of the Hon. Secretary of the Clapham
Branch is – Mr. N. Murphy,      [redacted]

                                                                                      J.O. Barry-Walsh,
                                                                                      	 
 Organising Secretary of the
							      Anti-Partition of Ireland League
